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MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Cabinet Secretaries; Council of State Members; Office of the UNC President; Administrative Office of the Courts; 
Office of Administrative Hearings; General Assembly; North Carolina Community College System; Governor’s 
Mansion; Governor’s Office 
 
From: Secretary Machelle Sanders 
 
 
Re: US and NC Flags to Remain Lowered to Half-Staff in Honor of US Supreme Court Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg 
  

Governor Roy Cooper today ordered all United States and North Carolina flags at state facilities to remain lowered to 
half-staff until sunset on the date of internment in honor of U.S. Supreme Court Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg, who 
passed away Friday. An updated notification will be sent once the date of internment has been established. 
  

Ginsburg was a feminist icon to many, dedicating her life to public service and advocacy for social justice and 
gender equality. She was the second woman appointed to the Supreme Court of the United States, where she 
served for more than 27 years. 
  

Statement from Governor Roy Cooper: 
  

"The country has lost a fervent icon of equal rights in the death of Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg, a legal pioneer for 
women's rights who insisted on fair treatment for all. Our hearts are with her family and her fellow justices on the 
Supreme Court. The Court must continue her legacy of justice and fairness." 
  

As a show of respect, individuals, businesses, schools, municipalities, counties and other government subdivisions 
are encouraged to fly the flag at half-staff for the duration of time indicated. 
  

Please note, all North Carolina flag announcements are issued in accordance to regulations outlined in the US Flag 
Code.  
  
  

### 
  

 

 
For flag information, contact the NCDOA Communications Office at communications@doa.nc.gov or 919-807-4490. 
To join the North Carolina Flag Alert list, visit http://ncadmin.nc.gov/subscribe-flag-alerts. You can also view the 
North Carolina State Government Flag Guide here. .  
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